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Dates to Remember:  
 

Jan 1st THA CLOSED 

Jan 1st& 7th KISD CLOSED 

Jan 21st Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

KISD CLOSED 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Preschool News 
Happy New Year THA families!!!!! 2019 is here! 
Have you made your New Year’s resolutions yet? 
We are really looking forward to all the wonderful 
adventures this year has in store for us. With the 
holidays behind us now, our classrooms will be 
going full speed ahead with the Frog Street 
curriculum. We will continue to send homework 
home weekly in Pre K. Be sure to check your 
child’s homework folder.  
Annual Enrollment Fees will be applied to your 
accounts this month. If you have any questions 
regarding fees please refer to the Parent 
Handbook or come see us in the front.  
We hope you all have a wonderful month.   
   
 
      

      

Annual Enrollment Fees 
will be due this month! 

 
One child - $60 

Family - $75 

January Birthdays 

 
Reagan Simon 

Ava Dutton 

Lana Alasady 

Noah Llerena 

James Ibarra 

Harrison Labriel 

Imani Green 

Daniel Mogollon 

Angeline Perez 

Hansen zeng 

Kate Smith 

Dylan Williams 

Isabel Trainer 

Zoe Batlle 

Amilcar Ramirez 

 
 

 

 


